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The R3L+ project took part in the EUROLOCAL conference, which has taken place Centre
Loewenberg, Murten, Switzerland 27-29 October 2011. The Conference brought together
academics and practitioners in practical sessions to explore all aspects of Learning Cities and
Regions. At the same time delegates were given the opportunity to describe their own
experiences and knowledge on this most important topic, followed by a series of excellent
presentations and workshop events for some 50+ participants from15 countries in Europe.

Prof. Thomas Eckert and Dr. Randolph Preisinger-Kleine on Friday morning conducted a panel
session, during which the R3L+ approach was presented and discussed with stakeholders of
Learning Cities and Regions in Europe, as well as respresentatives of OECD and UNESCO.




